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Chief Executive & Secretary
GERRY ARATHOON
M.A., B.Ed.

20t January 2023
To: All Heads of CISCE schools
Dear Principal,

Sub: Fraudulent CISCE website

It has been brought to the attention of the CISCE that while searching for CISCE
website on the internet, a number of fraudulent websites are appearing.

You are hereby cautioned and advised not to log in to these fraudulent websites as
mentioned below:

1. cisce-gov.in/
2. cis-ce.org/
3. cisce.gov.in
The official website of the CISCE is www.cisce.org
Necessary legal action is being undertaken against the wrongdoers.

With warm regards,

Yours sincerely,

Gerry Arathoon -
Chief Executive and Secretary



